Spirit... Grace... Success. ..
phone {708) 532-2626
fax (708) 532-2025

St. George School
6700 W. 176" Street
Tinley Park, 11 60477

Dear St. George Families,

Welcome back to a new school year! My name is Debbie Brennan, and | am so excited to serve as the
Before and After School Care Coordinator at St. George School.

St. George holds a very special place in my heart. | have been part of this wonderful community for many
years—not only as a staff member, but also as a proud parent. My own children are graduates of St.
George, and | know firsthand the love, values, and sense of community that make our school such a

special place.

Our Before and After School Program is designed to provide your child with a safe, nurturing, and fun
environment outside of regular school hours. Whether they are joining us for a caim morning start or
winding down in the afternoon with friends and activities, our goal is to support your child’s growth and

well-being every step of the way.

Safety & Security
The safety of all students is our top priority. During extended day hours, all doors remain locked at all

times. Only staff members are permitted to open the doors. When picking up your child, please use the
doorbell located in the lobby, and a staff member will escort your child to you through the designated
Extended Day doors. For your convenience, a sign-out book is located in the lobby and must be

completed at every pick-up.

Please note that children will only be released to individuals listed on your authorized pick-up
form. If there are any changes, please notify us in writing. This policy is in place to ensure the safety of

every child.

Program Details

Homework Help: Our staff is available to assist students with homework during After Care. We
aim to create a supportive and structured environment to help children stay on track with their

assignments.

¢ Payments: Extended Day payments are billed bi-monthly and will be sent directly to families via
email. Please make sure your contact information is current and check regularly for billing

notices.

If you have any questions about the program, need to register, or would like to meet in person, feel free to
reach out. I'm looking forward to another great year with our students and families!

Warm regards,
Debbie Brennan dbrennan@stgeorgeschool.org

Before and After Care Coordinator Ext. 112
St. George School ﬁ:}



